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HARVARD SEWER COMMISSION 

MINUTES 

Wednesday, July 19, 2017 
Harvard Town Hall 

Cindy Russo, Chair          Kyle Hedrick          Richard Maiore 

Present 
Commissioners: Cindy Russo, Chair; Kyle Hedrick; Rick Maiore 
Others: Tim Bragan, Town Administrator 
 
The meeting was called to order by Ms. Russo at 9:00 A.M. 
 
1.  The minutes of February 27, 2017 were approved as presented. 
 
2.  Town Administrator’s reports: 
 There are no new connections. 
 Reported blockage at 16 Ayer Road has been resolved.  No blockage was found. 
 We got a grant from the state to digitally map the water infrastructure and a contract has been 
awarded to an engineering firm.  Information will be merged into a GIS database that DPW will have 
access to. 
 
3.  Tim Kilhart, DPW director, was unable to attend due to an unexpected conflict. 
 
4.  We will schedule a rate hearing in the fall. 
 
5.  Tim will create a map showing which property users haven’t connected and we will consider 
whether there are efforts we could make to get more connections. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9.37. 
 
 
 
 
 
  


